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Members,

At their meeting last night, the District Board of Directors unanimously approved our
successor MOU, which takes effect January 1, 2015. | have heard from so many of you
expressing your thanks to the bargaining team and | can tell you that it means a lot to each
of us. We will be meeting with management to make sure every “t” is crossed and “i” is
dotted in the document before sending it off to print (we’re shooting for next week). Thank
you for all of your support and participation. This is a good contract—which is why we feel
a celebration coming on...

CELEBRATION SURVEY
Please take a minute to respond to this very brief survey regarding options for our MOU

celebration! Deadline to respond is Friday, September 5.
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/NHRTSQ7

MEMBERS ON THE MOVE
Our congratulations to Veronica Martinez on her promotion to Accountant | in the General
Accounting Unit—well deserved!

Have a wonderful and safe Labor Day holiday weekend.

Llz Bettencourt

President, Employees Association
408-630-2821
www.valleywaterea.com

Respect - Trust
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